
Spring Grove Primary 
Center Gazette     

   The 2016-2017 school year 

has come to an end.  We have 

grown, made new friends, had 

fun, made memories, and 

learned a lot of stuff.  Now we 

are ready for summer fun.                                                

Activities for next week: 

Monday, May 22nd:  A 

regular day at school.                           

Tuesday, May 23rd:  Fun 

In The Sun:  Fun in the Sun 

will be held on Tuesday, May 

23rd.  All activities for Spring 

Grove will be held at Spring 

Grove this year.  It will be a 

fun day of activities and we 

hope the weather cooperates. 

Please wear clothes and shoes 

that can get dirty.  The menu 

for lunch will be hot dogs.                                      

Sunscreen:  Sunscreen, SPF 

30 or greater in spray form, 

will be available to all students 

during outdoor school events.  

Wednesday, May 24th:  

Last Day of School:  We 

will begin the as usual. School 

will be dismissed at 11:00.  No 

lunch will be served.  Busses 

will run their regular routes at 

11:00.  Please be prompt in 

picking up your child.  If your 

child rides the bus, please 

remember the early dismissal 

time and have someone wait-

ing at the bus stop.                                                                                 

Thursday, May 25th:  Cre-

dentialing Day:  Appoint-

ments have been scheduled 

and notes are being send 

home with the students, you 

might check your child’s back-

pack. Please make plans to 

come at your scheduled time 

and attend on this date as 

these meetings cannot be re-

scheduled.  Second grade par-

ents, circle May 25th on your 

calendar for Credentialing 

Day.                                                

Summer School Forms:  

Please return your child’s 

Summer School form by Mon-

day, May 22nd, so we can get 

a count of how many snacks 

we need.  Summer School is 

June 5—23.                                        

Summer TLZ:  Please return 

your child’s Summer TLZ 

form by Monday, May 22nd, if 

you would like for them to 

attend Summer TLZ.  Summer 

TLZ is July 5—28.                   

May News!!                                               
All lunch bills and library dues must 

be paid before grade cards will be 
mailed. 

Phone Numbers & Ad-

dresses:  Please remem-

ber to let the office know 

of any change of address 

or phone number.  We need to 

keep our files up to date so we 

can contact you in 

an emergency.                                                                                                                                                         

Also, final grade 

cards and enrollment 

packets will be mailed, so 

we need a good address so 

you will receive your in-

formation.                                                

Classroom Group Pic-

tures:  Are still available in 

the Spring Grove office for 

$5.00 

Personal Items:  Please 

remember to put your child's 

name somewhere on all their 

personal items such as back-

packs, coats, and jackets.  This 

way if we find them on the 

playground we can return 

them to the rightful owner.                                              

Remember to save those Box Tops to earn money for our 
school.  Box Tops are counted on the 15th of each month.   

School is dismissed every Friday at 2:30 p.m. 
May 19, 2017 

 

May 23:  Fun in the 
Sun 

 

May 24:  Last day of 
school—dismiss @ 
11:00 

 

May 25:  Credentialing 
Day for 2nd grade 

 

June 5-23:  Summer 
School                               
July 5-28:  Summer 
TLZ 

 

Aug. 3:  All School 
Enrollment @ GHS—    
7 AM to 6 PM 

 

Aug. 10:  First Day of 
School for 2017-2018 

 

Sept. 5:  Spring Grove 
Fall Pictures 

 

COMING EVENTS: 

 MISSION STATE-
MENT:  At 
Spring Grove we 
encourage and 
lead our stu-
dents to develop 
social and aca-
demic skills to 
achieve lifelong 
learning for the 
21st Century.       
*Students will 
read and com-
prehend.               
*Students will 
develop skills to 
solve problems.  
*Students will 
show respect in 
thinking and 
reasoning in 
oral and written 
communication. 

 

FYI:  Our daily opening starts at 7:50, classroom activities begin promptly at 8:00. 


